
Homelessness is not simply the encampments we see in the Minneapolis and St. Paul, it 

exists in the suburbs too.  What can faith communities do to help address homelessness? 

Settled (Settled.org) activates and equips faith communities to pursue home with the 

homeless through sustainable housing, purposeful work, and supportive community.  All faith 

communities can help make tiny home communities a reality.  It can be by hosting a 

community on your church land, financial support, help to build homes or other support for 

the needs of the community. 

Settled (Settled.org) has a vision and you can see that vision come to life by joining Do Good 

Roseville on a tour of their model community in St. Paul. 

 

 

 
 

 

Tour of Tiny Homes Sacred Community 
 

Friday, April 16th 
4:30 – 5:30 pm 

 
Woodlands Hills Church 

1740 Van Dyke St., St. Paul 

 
Registration required 

at: https://settled.org/sacred_settlement/model/ 

 

Sacred Settlements are an innovative, research-based way to address long-term 
homelessness by developing holistic tiny home communities in cooperation with a faith 
community.  Each resident has their own tiny home, and as a whole, the community shares 
facilities and amenities such as kitchen and dining spaces, bathrooms, laundry, gardens, 
workshops, and gathering areas. The land is managed by a religious or social organization to 
maintain standards for safety and welfare. Specially-trained missional-neighbors live in the 
settlement and work with all the members to ensure that the settlement is healthy and 
thriving. A team of advocate-befrienders wrap around each inhabitant coming off the streets 
to build trusted relationships, walk alongside them as they journey to meet their life goals, 
and connect them with valuable support services. 

The first tiny homes have been built at Woodlands Hills Church.  There are two proposed 

Sacred Settlements:  Faith Lutheran Church in Forest Lake and Mosaic Christian Community 

in St. Paul.  

Please join us to see and hear what is possible. 

For more information, go to Settled.org. 
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